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I wish to formally and strongly oppose, AGAIN, the reinstatement of the turbines for the
Hills of Gold Windfarm proposal. These will have direct visual impact on our property
and 1n addition our community has been opposing this as a majority for many years, yet we
are still here in this environmental disaster of a project.

The proposed site has been proven to be unstable. The proposed transport routes will
directly affect my property and I strongly object to this route on Crawney Road. The
wildlife and Reserve this plans to impact will have grave consequences to our delicate
habitat and bio diversity which we are fighting to protect. We need to protect the future of
our water security and this project will greatly impact that for our future.

I am fearful if these turbines cause a bush fire and how this will be managed for the safety
of the wildlife and the community.

The current proposition affecting (DAD1) the neighbouring property, is a disgrace and will
impact this owners livelihood. You are proposing to force him out of his own property.

Our family and community are exhausted by all of the opportunities the proponent has to
keep proving this project to go ahead, when on so many levels we have proven it is the
WRONG LOCATION.

Shame on you.

NUNDLE





